MEMORANDUM

TO: Nita Cochran, Administrative Assistant

FROM: Christy Crittenden, Intern Assistant, T.S.U.

DATE: April 7, 1994

SUBJECT: Wilma P. Mankiller and 1994 Tribal Interns

This is a reminder, as per our conversation on April 5, 1994. The scheduled appointment with Chief Mankiller to meet and take pictures with the 1994 Tribal Interns will be held on June 7, 1994, at 10:00 A.M., in the new conference rooms A & B.

On behalf of the Tribal Interns and myself, we look forward to meeting and visiting with Chief Mankiller.

Thank you.

cc: Jerry Snell Londa Cox file